
Announcements     

Monday, February 17, 2025 

RED Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

 

 

Model UN Meeting today at South Campus, room 411, from 2:45-4:15 

 

Forensics Practice at South Campus, room 125, from 2:45-4:15 

 

Robotics at South Campus, room 803, from 5:15-9:00 

 

If you received an email about receiving a Valentine and have not picked it up yet, you still can. 

With your ID, you can pick it up from the Greeter in the front office.  

 

We are moving into our next intramural season offering Ice Bocce ball and 3v3 Ice 

hockey. Sign-up sheets are available in the south campus office or the north campus 

Activities office.  You can sign up as a team, or individually and we can place you on a 

team.  Fee is $30. Season starts March 18 and runs through April.  Parent permission 

slips are due Monday March 3rd.   

 

Spring sports are approaching! Please be aware that you must register for your sport, whether 

you have played in a prior year, or are new to the sport. Stop into the activities office if you are 

unsure on the steps to register or to verify your physical exam green card is up-to-date.  
(read M,W, F This week, The week of the 17th and the week of March 3) 

 

Have a Marvelous Monday!! 


